






















Updated Policies and Procedures January 10, 2019 
 

As a result of the recent Compliance Audit of our agency, I am directing the following policies and 
procedures to be implemented currently: 
 

1. The Budget Director for the Office of the State Auditor shall annually verify that the Public 
Depository Annual Report is filed with the State Treasurer’s Office by July 30 each year.  
 

2. The Exception Fund Clearing Account bank statements shall be sent to the Budget Director. The 
Budget Director shall provide a copy of the statement to the Department of Investigations for 
their reconciliation to the case management system. The original bank statement, checks and 
deposit information shall be provided to the Director of the Technical Assistance Division so that 
the bank statement can be reconciled timely each month.  

 
3. The Property Officer shall confirm that vehicle use agreements are approved and filed timely with 

the Bureau of Fleet Management. 
 

4. The Office of the State Auditor will maintain a Receipt Log documenting the details of when checks 
or cash are received. The Log will be kept by the Receptionist, who opens the mail. This includes 
all checks coming in the mail. 
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